
Parish Council News

Annual Parish Meeting
A final reminder that the annual Parish Meeting will be held on Thursday 12th May at 7pm in the Parish Hall.   

This is a meeting for all the electors of the Parish – it is not a Parish Council meeting. After the formal reports from the School, the Village Hall Trust, the County Councillor and the Parish Council, we have invited representatives from the sports clubs in the village to come and talk about what they offer and their future plans.  Residents are encouraged to come along and raise any issues they may have or make suggestions as to how to improve life in the village.

Annual General Meeting of the Parish Council
Earlier the same week, on Monday 9th May, the Parish Council will meet at 7.45 pm in Church Cottage for its Annual General Meeting.  There are currently three vacancies on the Council which we would very much like to fill.  If you would be interested in becoming a parish councillor please contact a member of the Council and they will be happy to explain the role or maybe come along to the next meeting and gauge the role for yourself (councillor contact details are available on the website www.ridingmill.org or PC notice board).  The agenda for this meeting will be posted on the notice boards and website by Wednesday 4th May.  Copies of approved Minutes from previous meetings can also be found on the website.
